Dear Parent/Guardian,

I would like to welcome everyone back to our Autumn term, in particular I would like to welcome
our five new pupils and their families. We have said farewell to 5 pupils who have gone on to their
new school or provision and we wish them all well. We also welcomed two new members of staff,
Miss Lauren Birtles and Miss Emily Haywood. Mrs Kayleigh Johnson has now started her maternity
leave and we are excited to hear about the arrival of her baby in the near future. Mrs Sarah
Ferguson had a baby girl called Mabel just before we broke up for the summer holidays and we
are all very pleased for her.

We are excited about the year ahead, we hope that we will be able to enrich our curriculum with
local visits and visits further afield. We will ensure that we keep our enrichment page up to date
so that you can see what we have been getting up to on the website.

I will ensure that I keep you up to date with any developments that may happen regarding the
Berwick Partnership consultation. The Local Authority has a timeline that they are working to and
there are different meetings that will take place over the next few months. I currently have no
information but when I do I will ensure that I share it with you.

T look forward to working with you all this year.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Penny Derries




Elm Class
Autumn Term
All of the students
have enjoyed
settling back into
school,
experiencing lots of
sensory fun and
learning linking to
our water theme.
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Beech Class
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As part of our learning around water Beech
Class have been looking at famous artists,
including Claude Monet and his water lily
paintings.

We practised lots of different techniques
to create our own water lily art, including
painting, finger painting, cutting and gluing.
We also experimented with sprinkling salt
on the paint to create an effect.

Our art is currently on display in school.
Please come in and check it out.




Sycamore Class Newsletter, September 2022

We have been exploring the theme of 'water' in science, art, sensory play, P.E and music.

Everyone in class has made a great start o the school year and our photos show how much
fun pupils are having with their learning. It is lovely to see how quickly our two new pupils

have settled into Sycamore class.

Science experiments - 'Filter paper butterfly colours’' and ‘Make it Rain'.



September 2022
We Fai.uée.d. wakercolour Porf:rni.!:s of Queen Elizabebh II ko
celebrate her Life through the ages.
By Oak Class
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